
President’s Corner October 2019 

The regular monthly meeting will be held on Friday, October 4th at the Rostraver 

Municipal Building. The meeting will begin at 7:30 pm. 

Items for discussion: 

1. Our bylaws designate that the dues amount for the next year are to be 

decided at the October meeting. I propose that the dues and initiation fee 

remain the same for the 2020 calendar year at $50 and $20 respectively. 

2. A. J. Sweitzer has agreed to head a nominating committee again this year. 

All officers have agreed to run again for 2020. 3 of the 6 Executive 

Committee members are up for election. Only 2 of them will accept a 

nomination for another term. We will need at least 1 nominee for the 

Executive Committee. All members should consider serving as an Officer or 

Executive Committee member. Serving as an Officer or Executive 

Committee member does require a commitment; it also has its rewards. 

Please work with A. J. to fill the required positions in our club. 

3. The Executive Committee discussed and voted unanimously in favor of 

changing the start time for the monthly meeting to 7 pm. for all meetings, 

whether they are at the field or the municipal building. This was proposed 

mainly for consistency. 

4. Al Kozusko will report on the purchase of the fabric runway and its 

installation. 

The Herald Standard Newspaper article has been posted under events on the 

website. Thank you Dave Herrington for all the work you do maintaining the 

website. 

We need more members to become Contest Directors to ensure that we will 

be able to continue to host great events such as last month’s Giant Scale Fly-In. 

Please consider stepping up and familiarizing yourself with the process 

I’m looking forward to seeing all of you at Friday’s meeting, 

Mike Eiben 


